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Kudos for New Masters: 

  -  Junior Masters:  Jo Ellen Drisko,  Josh Siegel, Konner Spalding, Loretta Taylor 
  -  Club Masters:  Beverly Sparrow and Dan Storch 
  -  Sectional Master:  Addie Stokley 
  -  Regional Master:  Pat Fox 
  -  NABC Master:  Charles Murphy 
 
Special Club Games in October: 

-  Monday October 10th 11:00 Potluck in Memory of Dick Hurst; 11:30 Stratified Local Charity Pairs in 
Memory of Dick.  Charity:  Central Christian Church Building Fund 
-  Sunday October 23rd 1:30 Potluck; 2:00 8 is Enough SWISS TEAM Game 
-  October is Club Appreciation Month!  Look for the many Club Appreciation Games scheduled in 
October!   Club Appreciation Pairs games pay 100% Sectionally rated Black Points at no extra cost.  
Club Appreciation Swiss Team Games pay 5% GOLD not to exceed 0.25 – remainder 100% Sectionally 
Rated Black Points!  These games are held in October only each year. 
 
Upcoming Tournaments: 
-  Pine Mountain Sectional:  October 14-16 
-  Louisville/Lexington Joint Regional:  November 7-13 at Horseshoe Casino 
 
Special Thanks! 
  -  Our Special Thanks go out to Lloyd Roberts who remembered the Lexington Bridge Club with a 
bequest in his Will!   His son, Larry, said our “organization held a special date on his Dad’s calendar 
every week, and he truly loved the camaraderie and friendships he made here.”  Larry was 
“particularly grateful to our members who were so very kind to him after his health begin to fail.  He 
loved the cards you sent, and I read every name to him each time he received a card.”  
 
Cookbook Sales:  We have a few Cookbooks left and have reduced the price to $10.  These will make 
excellent Christmas gifts!  
 
Election of Club Officers: 
-  Congratulations to the Club Officers elected for a 2 year term beginning December 1, 2011: 
   Vice President:         Chuck Dean 
   Treasurer:                 Tom Spielman 
   Secretary:                  Ken Katen 
   Facilities Director:   Mike McCann 
-  Our thanks to Donna Loeffler, Atha Dickenson and Brad Walden for again doing an outstanding job 
serving on the Nominating Committee!   
 
New Non-Life Master Tournament: 
  -  Starting next year, Unit 164 will host a NLM <500 Sectional Tourament at the Lexington Bridge Club 
the last weekend in July.  Watch for more details to follow. 


